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Comments: We do not want private commercial development (or development of any kind) on Holland lake. This
is public land for public recreation. Ideally the leases should be canceled. The buildings that currently exist
should put put under charge of the USFS. The USFS should decide whether to keep the buildings and make
them rentable through recreation.gov or tear them down completely in favor or primitive camp sites.

Private commercial development will ruin the natural beauty of Holland Lake and restrict access by the public to
the upper middle class who can afford to stay at whatever monstrosity they build. If this company from Utah
wants to destroy public land, they should stick to their own state subject to the same sort of public commentary of
course.



